
 
 

24 September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

 

As part of our topic ‘My Community’ we are going to do a Harvest collection 

to give to ‘The Ark Project’, a homeless aid charity. We will then take the food 

to a local church one class at a time so donations can be collected by the 

charity. We are visiting The Church of St James and St Christopher on Bellhouse 

Road.  

 

We are going to walk to the church on Thursday 10th October in school hours, 

a class at a time. The trip will be staffed within ratio using staff from our school 

so no parent volunteers are needed on this occasion.  

 

The walking times are:   
Y1 Blue – 10:45- 11:30am 

Y1 Red – 11:30am – 12:15pm  

Y1 Green -  1:15-2:00pm 
 

Please make sure your child is dressed appropriately for the trip with sensible 

footwear and coats. If the weather is exceptionally bad on the day of the walk, 

we will look to arrange it for another day. Uniform is to be worn. 

 

As part of this wonderful experience for the children we are 

inviting you to a harvest assembly on Wednesday 9th 

October at 2:20pm to come and listen to some harvest songs 

your children have been learning. We would be very grateful 

of any donations toward the collection; If you wish to make 

a donation any packet or tinned food is welcome, please 

give it to your child’s teacher. Please no perishables.  

 

Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Costello 

Head of Lower School 


